
- 

 

 

 

 

Aim HighAim HighAim HighAim High    Never Give UpNever Give UpNever Give UpNever Give Up    Follow Your Follow Your Follow Your Follow Your DreamDreamDreamDream    Lead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By ExampleLead By Example    
 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

 

Friday 7th March 2014 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

It’s nearly time for Norwood School’s performance at The Voyager School on Tuesday 1st April 2014!  

 

Year 3 will be performing at whole class dance along with some acting and singing linked to our topic of 

‘Alice in Wonderland’. Our piece includes when Alice meets the Caterpillar for the very first time!   

 

For the evening performance your child will require a costume. 

• If your child has been give the role of a speaking Caterpillar they will need to wear brightly 

coloured trousers/skirt and a t-shirt. If they have any ‘teeny-bopper’ head bands then they are more 

than welcome to wear these too!  

• If your child has been given the role of a Narrator they will need to wear a white t-shirt and some 

coloured trousers/skirt.  

• If your child has been given the role of a chorus member they will be part of the Caterpillar. (See 

descriptions above). 

• If your child has been given the role of Alice they will need to wear a dress (Blue but not essential!)  

 

If you have any queries or need support in obtaining a costume please do not hesitate to ask a member of 

the Year 3 team.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Healey     Mrs Reynolds 

Year 3 Teacher    Head Teacher 

   

 

 


